
Van Wyhe Farms
In Hills, Minnesota, Van Wyhe Farms recently enrolled 12.75 acres in the Minnesota Conservation Reserve 
Enhancement Program. In Rock County the SWCD is targeting riparian areas in order to improve water quality 
in high agricultural areas. 

Leroy Van Wyhe talked about why they signed up, “Arlyn Gehrke from Rock SWCD brought this opportunity 
to our attention, knowing we have had past experience with the RIM program on other ground we own. It’s a 
good opportunity to get a fair payment on ground that would be idle and to do your part for resource 
protection.” 

Contact your local Soil and Water Conservation District to learn more and sign up today. 

www.bwsr.state.mn.us/crep

Create your legacy. 




